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Dear Alex , please relay my complete support for this project to the commissioners .
As you may know I have been involved in this project from day one being the liaison from the Oak Bluffs planning
board to the OB AH committee.
We have done our due diligence with this project from getting a Ma . grant for a feasibility study , hiring a
professional public outreach firm , holding several public forums and finally creating and RFP and selecting a
developer.
This is good for our community and very necessary.
The access road can be screened additionally if required but needs to be on the East side of property for potential
access to the back 24 access

Thank  you

Mark Crossland
Affordable Housing
Vice Chair
Oak Bluffs planning board

Sent from my I phone
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